THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION UNIVERSITY HIGH SCHOOL LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

December 1, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Coach of Varsity Basketball University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I know how very busy you are these days with your college program, but, if you ever find time, we will be honored to have you attend any or all of your University High games. Please find enclosed complimentary tickets and schedules of our University High games.

Very sincerely yours,

Gerald Pearson

Principal

GP:E: